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Reintroduction of Top-Order Predators Jun 29 2022 Large predators are among
the most threatened species on the planet and ways of conserving them in the
face of increasing human populations and associated resource requirements

are becoming critical. This book draws upon the experiences of some of the
world’s foremost large carnivore specialists to discuss the numerous issues
associated reintroducing large predators back into their natural habitats.
Reviews of internationally renowned reintroduction programs for wolves,
European lynx and African wild dog reveal the successes and failures of
these actions. Experts on tigers, snow leopards and jaguars contend that
there are other conservation options of higher priority that will ensure
their security in the long-term. Other experts discuss more theoretical
aspects such as whether we know enough about these species to be able to
predict their behavioural or ecological response to the reintroduction
process. Social, economic, political and genetic considerations are also
addressed.
Sharks, Barracudas, and Other Predators of the Sea Coloring Book Aug 27
2019 You normally see the "pretty" clown fish and other marine animals. In
this coloring book, however, you will be introduced to the terrifying
creatures of the sea. The purpose of this coloring book is to raise
awareness of the existence of these "beasts" and at the same time, improve
your child's ability to absorb knowledge too. Secure a copy of this coloring
book today!
Predators of the Deep Mar 03 2020
Animal Planet The Most Extreme Predators Sep 08 2020 Counts down the top
ten predators based on their abilities in categories that include speed,
athleticism, camouflage, stealth, cooperation, toxicity, strength,
cleverness, size, and senses.
Where the Wild Things Were May 17 2021 For years, predators like snow
leopards and white-tipped sharks have been disappearing from the top of the
food chain, largely as a result of human action. Science journalist Will
Stolzenburg reveals why and how their absence upsets the delicate balance of
the world's environment.
Predators Apr 03 2020 Loaded with cool profiles, color photographs and bitesized facts, the latest addition to the series is the perfect package: just
enough information about animal predators in just the right size. Don't go
exploring without it!
In the Absence of Predators Jul 27 2019 The wildlife management controversy
over the deer on the Kaibab Plateau, north of the Grand Canyon, remains one
of the best-known examples of nature's balance being upset by human efforts
to protect a certain aspect of nature. The controversy involves an apparent
deer population explosion and crash on the Kaibab Plateau in the 1920s,
which was initially blamed on the removal of natural predators. In the first
comprehensive account of the Kaibab deer controversy, Christian C. Young
describes the interactions, rivalries, and conflicts between state and
federal agencies, scientists, nature lovers, conservationists, and hunters.
Young blends a contextualized history of events with a new and more useful
understanding about the promise of scientific knowledge in the face of
factual uncertainty and public controversy. Scientists and historians have
used this case to illustrate the difficulties of controlling wild
populations. Their message is typically one of failure, and the reason most
often given centers on our lack of knowledge of the natural world. As such,
the burden of failure seems to rest on scientists, who work diligently but
always seem to offer too little too late in the way of practical advice.

Since our knowledge of the natural world will always be incomplete, Young
argues that our ability to investigate nature requires flexible and
interactive management plans. He shows how earlier "truths" learned on the
Kaibab came to be recognized as myths and offers a compelling lesson about
how science and society interact within challenging contexts of
disagreement.
Sharks & Predators of the Deep Aug 08 2020 The seas, oceans and rivers of
the world are one of the last great wild frontiers. Here, gigantic
herbivores and voracious predators make their homes. From the deadly great
white shark to the legendary giant squid, Sharks & Predators of the Deep
takes the reader on a journey into a strange and little-known world.
Featuring more than 80 of the world's scariest under water creatures, this
reference has colour artwork accompanied by easy-to-follow text, locator
maps and information boxes designed to enhance the learning experience.
Trap-Door Spiders and Other Amazing Predators Feb 23 2022 Describes some of
the techniques animals use like stealth, speed, and cooperation to hunt and
kill their prey.
Biodiversity Enrichment in a Diverse World May 29 2022 This book Biodiversity Enrichment in a Diverse World - considered biodiversity
(plants, animals, fungi, and microbes) from three different angles:
genetics, species, and ecosystems. The relationships between them are
complex and it looks at these aspects from different angles and also various
interventions at different levels. The scientific approach of the book
demonstrates that the three levels are closely inter-connected and action is
therefore needed to conserve and protect the systems if the benefits
provided to human life will continue to be available. However, conservation
of the biological diversity is essentially an umbrella term for traditional
species, relationship to human health, ecosystem conservation and the need
to manage the human use of the species and ecosystems in a sustainable way.
Run! Predators Oct 10 2020 Looks at different species of predators, their
characteristics, and how they hunt their prey.
Predators Mar 27 2022 What motivates sexual abusers? Why are so few caught?
Drawing on the stories of abusers, Anna C. Salter shows that sexual
predators use sophisticated deception techniques and rely on misconceptions
surrounding them to evade discovery. Arguing that even the most
knowledgeable among us can be fooled, Salter dispels the myths about sexual
predators and gives us the tools to protect our families and ourselves.
Predators and Anti-predator Behaviour of the Black-headed Gull Mar 15 2021
Predators Jul 19 2021 Introduces the world of predatory animals, discussing
the natural weapons they use against their prey and describing the behavior
of deadly hunters such as cats, bears, wolves, sharks, crocodiles, and
hawks.
Predators and Prey: Battle for Survival Sep 28 2019 Every animal is part of
a food chain—a progression of linked predators and prey. One may think that
it’s best to be at the top of the food chain, but animals on the lower rungs
don’t have it as bad as readers might think. This intriguing volume provides
a well-balanced presentation that explains key life-science facts in
digestible chunks of text paired with detailed illustrations and
infographics.
Sharks and Other Predators Apr 27 2022 Track the facts with Jack and Annie!

When Jack and Annie came back from their adventure in Magic Tree House #53:
Shadow of the Shark, they had lots of questions. How many teeth do sharks
have? What is their favorite food? What are some other top predators? How do
they keep life in balance? Find out the answers to these questions and more
as Jack and Annie track the facts about sharks and other predators. Filled
with up-to-date information, photographs, illustrations, and fun tidbits
from Jack and Annie, the nonfiction Magic Tree House Fact Trackers are the
perfect way for kids to find out more about the topics they discover in
their favorite Magic Tree House adventures. And teachers can use Fact
Trackers alongside their Magic Tree House fiction companions to meet Common
Core text-pairing needs. Have more fun with Jack and Annie on the Magic Tree
House website at MagicTreeHouse.com!
The Encyclopedia of Animal Predators Apr 15 2021 Learn to identify
threatening species through tracks, scat, and the damage they leave behind.
Fascinating profiles of more than 50 predatory mammals, birds, and reptiles
teach farmers, ranchers, homesteaders, and backyard-animal raisers how to
prevent their livestock, poultry, and pets from becoming prey. By
understanding how predators think and behave, where and how they live, and
how they attack and kill prey, you’ll be able to interpret the potential
threats surrounding your home. Whether you have a vested interest in
protecting your pets and livestock or are simply spellbound by wild
predators, this is the book for you!
The Red Hourglass Jan 13 2021 Snake venom that digests human flesh. A
building cleared of every living thing by a band of tiny spiders. An infant
insect eating its living prey from within, saving the vital organs for last.
These are among the deadly feats of natural engineering you'll witness in
The Red Hourglass, prize-winning author Gordon Grice's masterful, poetic,
often dryly funny exploration of predators he has encountered around his
rural Oklahoma home. Grice is a witty and intrepid guide through a world
where mating ends in cannibalism, where killers possess toxins so lethal as
to defy our ideas of a benevolent God, where spider remains, scattered like
"the cast-off coats of untidy children," tell a quiet story of violent selfextermination. It's a world you'll recognize despite its exotic
strangeness--the world in which we live. Unabashedly stepping into the mix,
Grice abandons his role as objective observer with beguiling dark
humor--collecting spiders and other vermin, decorating a tarantula's
terrarium with dollhouse furniture, or forcing a battle between captive
insects because he deems one "too stupid to live." Kill. Eat. Mate. Die.
Charting the simple brutality of the lives of these predators, Grice's
starkly graceful essays guide us toward startling truths about our own
predatory nature. The Red Hourglass brings us face to fanged face with the
inadequacy of our distinctions between normal and abnormal, dead and alive,
innocent and evil.
Sharks and Other Predators Nov 03 2022 The #1 bestselling chapter book
series of all time celebrates 25 years with new covers and a new, easy-touse numbering system! Getting the facts behind the fiction has never looked
better. Track the facts with Jack and Annie!! When Jack and Annie came back
from their adventure in Magic Tree House Merlin Mission #25: Shadow of the
Shark, they had lots of questions. How many teeth do sharks have? What is
their favorite food? What are some other top predators? How do they keep

life in balance? Find out the answers to these questions and more as Jack
and Annie track the facts about sharks and other predators. Filled with upto-date information, photographs, illustrations, and fun tidbits from Jack
and Annie, the nonfiction Magic Tree House Fact Trackers are the perfect way
for kids to find out more about the topics they discover in their favorite
Magic Tree House adventures. And teachers can use Fact Trackers alongside
their Magic Tree House fiction companions to meet Common Core text-pairing
needs. Did you know that there’s a Magic Tree House book for every kid?
Magic Tree House: Adventures with Jack and Annie, perfect for readers who
are just beginning chapter books Merlin Missions: More challenging
adventures for the experienced reader Super Edition: A longer and more
dangerous adventure Fact Trackers: Nonfiction companions to your favorite
Magic Tree House adventures Have more fun with Jack and Annie at
MagicTreeHouse.com!
Predators of Asia and Australia Jan 31 2020 Asia and Australia are places
with rich animal and plant life. Animals here adapt to extreme climates and
have developed some unique qualities to make them capable of surviving. This
book features many fierce predatorsincluding tigers, snakes, and
crocodilesthat call the northern and southern hemispheres home.
Predator Vs Prey: How Eagles and Other Birds Attack! Jun 05 2020 Does your
child love to find out what makes top bird predators experts at hunting?
They will be staggered at the variety of techniques our feathered friends
use to bring down their prey! Speedy peregrines swoop on their victims,
hobbys have superior aerial manoeuvring skills, short-toed eagles team up in
coordinated attacks and thrushes bash their prey against rocks. Different
techniques and adaptations are examined in detail, showing how bird
predators are perfectly suited to their habitat and to the prey they pursue.
Each spread has dramatic photographs and looks in detail at one bird and
focuses on its primary weapon, such as talons, hearing or ambush. The prey
animal shows us how it attempts to evade certain death, whether through
camouflage, a speedy retreat or safety in numbers. Stat panels give readers
a quick overview of how predator and prey stack up against each other.
Predators are awe-inspiring. Whether they are fast, strong, armed with claws
or teeth, cunning, patient or venomous, they are all masters of the art of
killing their prey. Young readers will love the Predator Vs Prey series with
its amazing photographs and the details about super-senses or incredible
adaptations. These books also highlight the variety of life on Earth and
reinforces how animals are adapted to their habitats. Suitable for readers
aged 7+ who are either fascinated by wildlife or are studying natural
history or animal adaptations or classification. Titles in this series: How
Eagles and Other Birds Attack How Lions and Other Mammals Attack How Sharks
and Other Fish Attack How Snakes and Other Spiders Attack How Spiders and
Other Invertebrates Attack
Biology and Ecology of Two Predators Nov 30 2019
African Predators Jul 31 2022 The large carnivores reign supreme in the
African wild - superior, powerful, skillful and feared. From the big cats to
the endangered wild dog and Ethiopian wolf, the often-maligned hyenas and
the opportunistic jackel, these hunters captivate, fascinate and excite, and
provide the raw drama of Africa, sought after by many wildlife lovers. This
text brings many years of study and practical research in revealing the

origins, the present struggle for survival and the uncertain future of
Africa's predatory mammals. The examination of their behaviour, social makeup, relations and interactions is supported by dramatic photography.
American Pronghorn Oct 22 2021 Based on the behavior of American pronghorn
antelope--which exhibit certain unexplainable "defense"
characteristics--zoologist John A. Byers theorizes the animals' mystifying
behaviors evolved in response to dangerous predators of their ancient past.
Byers's provocative hypothesis suggests that other species' adaptations also
are haunted by ghosts of predators past. 41 photos. 111 line drawings.
The Giant Book of Sharks & Other Scary Predators May 05 2020 Surveys
animals who hunt on land and in the sea, including big cats, bears,
crocodiles, snakes, and sharks.
Predator Vs Prey: How Sharks and Other Fish Attack! Jan 01 2020 Does your
child love to find out what makes sharks and other top fish predators
experts at hunting? They will be staggered at the variety of techniques fish
use to bring down their prey! Hammerhead sharks pin their prey to the
seabed, great whites have monstrous jaws filled with razor sharp teeth,
groupers team up with wrasse in coordinated attacks and moray eels prefer to
ambush their victims. Different techniques and adaptations are examined in
detail, showing how fish predators are perfectly suited to their habitat and
to the prey they pursue. Each spread has dramatic photographs and looks in
detail at one mammal predator and focuses on its primary weapon, such as
speed, teeth or ambush. The prey animal shows us how it attempts to evade
certain death, whether through camouflage, a speedy retreat or safety in
numbers. Stat panels give readers a quick overview of how predator and prey
stack up against each other. Predators are awe-inspiring. Whether they are
fast, strong, armed with claws or teeth, cunning, patient or venomous, they
are all masters of the art of killing their prey. Young readers will love
the Predator Vs Prey series with its amazing photographs and the details
about super-senses or incredible adaptations. These books also highlight the
variety of life on Earth and reinforces how animals are adapted to their
habitats. Suitable for readers aged 7+ who are either fascinated by wildlife
or are studying natural history or animal adaptations or classification.
Titles in this series: How Eagles and Other Birds Attack How Lions and Other
Mammals Attack How Sharks and Other Fish Attack How Snakes and Other Spiders
Attack How Spiders and Other Invertebrates Attack
Sharks and Other Predators Nov 22 2021 The #1 bestselling chapter book
series of all time celebrates 25 years with new covers and a new, easy-touse numbering system! Getting the facts behind the fiction has never looked
better. Track the facts with Jack and Annie!! When Jack and Annie came back
from their adventure in Magic Tree House Merlin Mission #25: Shadow of the
Shark, they had lots of questions. How many teeth do sharks have? What is
their favorite food? What are some other top predators? How do they keep
life in balance? Find out the answers to these questions and more as Jack
and Annie track the facts about sharks and other predators. Filled with upto-date information, photographs, illustrations, and fun tidbits from Jack
and Annie, the nonfiction Magic Tree House Fact Trackers are the perfect way
for kids to find out more about the topics they discover in their favorite
Magic Tree House adventures. And teachers can use Fact Trackers alongside
their Magic Tree House fiction companions to meet Common Core text-pairing

needs. Did you know that there’s a Magic Tree House book for every kid?
Magic Tree House: Adventures with Jack and Annie, perfect for readers who
are just beginning chapter books Merlin Missions: More challenging
adventures for the experienced reader Super Edition: A longer and more
dangerous adventure Fact Trackers: Nonfiction companions to your favorite
Magic Tree House adventures Have more fun with Jack and Annie at
MagicTreeHouse.com!
Online Predators, an Internet Insurgency Jun 17 2021 In Online Predators,
An Internet Insurgency: A Field Manual for Teaching and Parenting in the
Digital Arena Jeffrey A. Lee brings his ten plus years’ experience in the
fight against online child exploitation to bear in an easy to follow guide
for all with a stake in the life of a child. This book equips parents,
guardians, extended family, and educational professionals with practical
strategies to help keep kids safe in a technology connected world. Instead
of focusing on ever changing technology, Lee proposes a key fundamental
change in the fight against online predation—to develop an insatiable
curiosity about their child’s online life, then get in the front lines and
stay there.
Artistic Wildlife Projects for the Scroll Saw Sep 20 2021 Celebrate the
Beauty of Norh American Wildlife on Your Scroll Saw The great pedatory
animals of North America will leap from your scroll saw with the exciting
patterns found in this book. Cougars, Bears, Hawks, Bobcats, Eagles and more
are featured in dozens of detailed patterns by noted artist Marilyn Carmin.
Wild Cats and Other Dangerous Predators Oct 02 2022 Questions and answers
about the biggest, hungriest and most dangerous hunters in the world.
Explore Predators and Prey! Oct 29 2019 Hunting, hiding, trapping, and
tricking are just a few of the strategies used by animals in the wild to
ensure they eat enough without being eaten themselves! In Explore Predators
and Prey! With 25 Great Projects, readers ages 7 through 10 explore the
physical and behavioral adaptations of predators and prey and their impact
on the environment. Predators, such as hawks and foxes, have keen eyesight
and sharp beaks and teeth to help them catch their prey. Prey, such as mice
and rabbits, have large ears to hear danger and can move quickly to escape
their enemies. Animal populations are closely integrated with each other and
the surrounding environment. A change to one population causes changes to
all others. Readers discover how repercussions can affect nature, including
humans, and are encouraged to consider their own actions with an eye toward
the effect on the environment. In Explore Predators and Prey, kids actively
learn about body tools and behavior strategies as they test their own
abilities to hunt and hide in a series of science-minded activities. Fun
facts and colorful cartoons make learning entertaining and links to online
primary sources and videos make the content accessible to all learners.
Spatial Ecology via Reaction-Diffusion Equations Jul 07 2020 Many
ecological phenomena may be modelled using apparently random processes
involving space (and possibly time). Such phenomena are classified as
spatial in their nature and include all aspects of pollution. This book
addresses the problem of modelling spatial effects in ecology and population
dynamics using reaction-diffusion models. * Rapidly expanding area of
research for biologists and applied mathematicians * Provides a unified and
coherent account of methods developed to study spatial ecology via reaction-

diffusion models * Provides the reader with the tools needed to construct
and interpret models * Offers specific applications of both the models and
the methods * Authors have played a dominant role in the field for years
Essential reading for graduate students and researchers working with spatial
modelling from mathematics, statistics, ecology, geography and biology.
Sexually Violent Predators: A Clinical Science Handbook Aug 20 2021 This
information-rich volume expands current knowledge about sexually violent
predators and critiques SVP laws with the goal of fostering improvements in
clinical practice and public policy. It offers a finely detailed evidence
base on this problematic class of offenders, including the complex
interactions of biophysiological and environmental factors that contribute
to criminal sexual behavior. Chapters discuss a wide range of assessment
issues and instruments central to SVP evaluation, and the possibilities for
developing interventions that address individual motivations and behaviors
to reduce the risk of reoffending. And throughout, careful attention is paid
to ongoing legal, ethical, and logical concerns regarding sexually violent
offenders, their treatment and confinement, and their post-confinement
placement. Among the topics covered: · Civil commitment of sex offenders. ·
The physiological basis of problematic sexual interests and behaviors. ·
Sexually violent predator evaluations: problems and proposals. · Cultural
considerations in the assessment of sexually violent predators. · Management
of sex offenders in community settings. · Effective use of an expert in
sexually violent predator commitment hearings. Offering numerous issues for
discussion and debate with considerable implications for clinical practice,
policy, and the judicial system, Sexually Violent Predators will interest
and enlighten forensic psychologists and psychiatrists as well as social
workers, policy-makers, and legal professionals.
Escaping From Predators Feb 11 2021 When a predator attacks, prey are faced
with a series of 'if', 'when' and 'how' escape decisions – these critical
questions are the foci of this book. Cooper and Blumstein bring together a
balance of theory and empirical research to summarise over fifty years of
scattered research and benchmark current thinking in the rapidly expanding
literature on the behavioural ecology of escaping. The book consolidates
current and new behaviour models with taxonomically divided empirical
chapters that demonstrate the application of escape theory to different
groups. The chapters integrate behaviour with physiology, genetics and
evolution to lead the reader through the complex decisions faced by prey
during a predator attack, examining how these decisions interact with life
history and individual variation. The chapter on best practice field
methodology and the ideas for future research presented throughout, ensure
this volume is practical as well as informative.
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service's Mammalian Predator Damage Management for
Livestock Protection in the Western United States Dec 12 2020
The Giant Book of Sharks & Other Scary Predators Sep 01 2022 Surveys
animals who hunt on land and in the sea, including big cats, bears,
crocodiles, snakes, and sharks.
Trophic Cascades Jan 25 2022 Trophic cascades—the top-down regulation of
ecosystems by predators—are an essential aspect of ecosystem function and
well-being. Trophic cascades are often drastically disrupted by human
interventions—for example, when wolves and cougars are removed, allowing

deer and beaver to become destructive—yet have only recently begun to be
considered in the development of conservation and management strategies.
Trophic Cascades is the first comprehensive presentation of the science on
this subject. It brings together some of the world’s leading scientists and
researchers to explain the importance of large animals in regulating
ecosystems, and to relate that scientific knowledge to practical
conservation. Chapters examine trophic cascades across the world’s major
biomes, including intertidal habitats, coastal oceans, lakes, nearshore
ecosystems, open oceans, tropical forests, boreal and temperate ecosystems,
low arctic scrubland, savannas, and islands. Additional chapters consider
aboveground/belowground linkages, predation and ecosystem processes,
consumer control by megafauna and fire, and alternative states in
ecosystems. An introductory chapter offers a concise overview of trophic
cascades, while concluding chapters consider theoretical perspectives and
comparative issues. Trophic Cascades provides a scientific basis and
justification for the idea that large predators and top-down forcing must be
considered in conservation strategies, alongside factors such as habitat
preservation and invasive species. It is a groundbreaking work for
scientists and managers involved with biodiversity conservation and
protection.
Pollinators, Predators & Parasites Jun 25 2019 Pollinators, parasites,
purifiers, predators, decomposers – insects arguably play the most important
roles in the functioning of the Earth’s ecosystems. This lavishly
illustrated and highly authoritative book is structured around southern
Africa’s 13 distinct biomes; it reflects the essential role insects play in
most ecological processes such as pollination, predation, parasitism, soil
modification and nutrient recycling; details how they serve as food for
multitudes of other organisms, including bacteria and fungi, as well as
specially adapted plants, insect-feeding arthropods, reptiles, birds and
mammals; depicts the insects and phenomena described in some 2,000
photographs that accompany the accessible text; highlights the crucial role
insects play as ecosystem service providers, giving intimate insight into
the beauty and importance of insects in the natural world. Includes a guide
to each of the 25 insect orders found in southern Africa, with images
showing their diagnostic characters. This key publication detailing the
latest research in the field of entomology will appeal to academics and
nature enthusiasts alike.
Rat Island Nov 10 2020 Chronicles the highly controversial practice of
rescuing endangered island species by killing their predators, explaining
how rats and other animals introduced to the Bering Sea midway by shipwrecks
have decimated native bird populations.
Predators Dec 24 2021 Get up close and personal with some of the world's
most terrifying and dangerous predators! Amazing 3-D pop-ups swing off the
page, bringing to life spiders, polar bears, crocodiles, and more! From the
creators of Journey to the Moon comes another fantastic adventure with
revolutionary pop-up technology ∼ filled with amazing facts and bold,
vibrant artwork, Predators takes you on an interactive and imaginative
journey into the wild.
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